Yong Fu Mansion

Juguang Road, 
Banqiao Dist.

New Taipei City

30 April 2012
Ms Emily Ye
Sales Manager
Bonjour Puu Jour Shoes Co.

Chengde Road, 
Datong Dist.

New Taipei City
Dear Ms Ye,
Delayed delivery of Order No. Z861-33 and ZW0028 

I am writing to remind you of the worsening situation with regard to your delivery.
One month ago, I ordered two pairs of shoes (No. Z861-33 and ZW0028) from you.
When we discussed delivery dates, you assured me that you could deliver by 7 April.
However, the goods are now three weeks overdue. Your delivery has become later than I expected.
With urgent need to use the two pairs of shoes, your slowness is causing a great deal of inconvenience. 
I would appreciate your looking into this matter and arrange for immediate next-day delivery.  
Further delay in delivery will result in cancellation of this order.
Yours sincerely 

Cheryl Cheng

Cheryl Cheng
